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Arezzo, 28/10/21

Croma Catene has carried out a due diligence towards its relevant business partners in order to verify any
deviation from the OECD guidelines and furthermore no human rights risks have been detected. The
transactions considered are low risk and the checks carried out comply with the RJC principles.

Croma Catene purchases raw material from legitimate sources which provide adequate guarantees and
materials not involved in the financing of conflicts and in compliance with United Nations resolutions.
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